
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rev. Timothy Moore 
844 West Hickory 
Any City, IN 
 
Dear Brother Moore: 
 

 Welcome to you new assignment!  We are excited that God has led you to 
remain on our district.    I think you will find camaraderie among pastors on the Ft. 
Defiance Zone to be an encouragement to your ministry. 
 

 Sunday School is a vital part of how we fulfill our purpose of being Christian, 
Holiness, Missional believers.  As we disciple Christians in the faith we attempt to 
promote the attitude that participation in Sunday School is expected.  As the District 
Sunday School Ministries Board, we want to partner with you and your church to help 
disciple your people. 
 

 There are many opportunities that Sunday School provides for you and your 
church.  We are committed to help you develop strong leaders and teachers.  In 
September we host Team Leadership Day that is a full day of workshops and sessions 
that motivates and trains us in various ministries.  In late January we host a Leadership 
Tour that is held at three different locations around the district.  You will find that the 
meal, music and speaker will benefit your teachers and leaders.  In addition to these 
events, we have a well-supplied library at our District Center with many resources that 
are free for your use. 
 

 We also have strong departments within Women’s Ministries, Marriage 
Enrichment, Prime-Timers, and our Children’s Ministries, which will be a great support to 
your church.  We hope that you will take advantage of these district opportunities.  Many 
of our churches would not be able to host activities such as these, but united we are able 
to offer top quality retreats and programs. 
 

 Let me personally welcome you to Wauseon Community and offer my prayers for 
God’s blessing on your service.  I hope you will help your new church family to catch the 
enthusiasm and optimism of NWO Sunday School as we connect people with Christ. 
 
Together in Faith, 

David Lutz 
David Lutz 
Sunday School Ministries Chairman 


